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23rd September 2021
Dear Parent/Carer

I am writing to invite you to our Year 7 Open Evening on Thursday 7th October.  The purpose of the evening is to give you the opportunity to meet leaders, teachers and students at Langdon Park. In doing so you find out information about our curriculum, opportunities and successes. 

This evening is open to both primary school parents and parents of our current Year 7s.

The evening will start at 5:00pm with a presentation by myself before you are able to move around the school and visit different departments.  There will also be a chance to meet our new catering providers and find out more about the school meal menu.

For current Year 7 parents, we warmly welcome you and expect your attendance along with your child in full in school uniform.  
Langdon Park students will return to school on Friday 8th October at 10.30am. This will be a later start than the usual 08:30 start. 
I trust you will look forward to the evening and take the opportunity to come and meet staff, discover our curriculum, get ideas for home learning and our enrichment opportunities. 
We want your child to be happy and successful here at Langdon Park School.  I know this is only possible through a strong home-school partnership. I look forward to seeing you on the 7th October.

Yours sincerely

Mr Langham

Headteacher
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